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October 2, 2019 

Mountain View Newsletter 
Principal’s Message 

I would like to use the newsletter to take the opportunity to thank 
Williams Company, a long-time business partner of Mountain View 
Elementary.  They recently generously donated $10,000 to our school 
to support instruction and the development of students.  Several 
employees at Williams and their spouses also serve as volunteers at 
Mountain View.  We are grateful to them and declare them to be 
Mountain View heroes.  Thank you, Williams Company for being so 
generous with your time and resources.   

I recently met another Mountain View hero named Zeke.  Last year 
Zeke came to our school to perform for a benefit concert that 
benefitted our Mountain View Virtuosos so that we could continue to 
have free music and violin classes to interested students.  His violin 
performance was nothing short of amazing!  I’ve never seen anyone 
work a violin like he did.  Last year, he personally donated funds to 
support our music classes.  He is a young teenager who has a passion 
for music and for supporting others to learn music.  Recently he 
discovered dozens of underused violins in disrepair.  Zeke raised the 
money to have the violins repaired, and brought them here to 
Mountain View for our students to use.  I am in awe of the level of 
kindness and care he showed to our students and our school.  Zeke, 
you are also a Mountain View hero. 

If you know of a Mountain View hero who has done anything, big or 
small, that made Mountain View a better place, or inspired you, please 
share that information with me, so we can celebrate them. 

Blocked Entrance to Parking Lot Before and After School 

As we continue to seek for students arriving and departing school 
in the safest ways, we have discovered that if we block the main 
entrance to our parking lot, it creates less congestion and safer 
passage for our students.  If you are dropping students off or 
picking them up in a vehicle, please use the entrance in the front 
of the school and use the right hand side to drop off and the left 
side to pass.  Please avoid parking in red zones to take children 
inside the school.  Also, please remember we have a drop off/pick 
up zone on the west side of the school that is helping to reduce 
congestion in the main parking lot.  It is a great alternative. 

 

Upcoming Events 
Friday, October 11 

Parents and Pastries/School 

Community Council, 8:30, CLC 

Thursday, October 17 

No School, Fall Break 

Friday, October 18 

No School, Fall Break 

Monday, October 21 

No School, Fall Break 

Parents and Pastries 
Every Friday morning parents have an opportunity to learn 
about the education system, meet school faculty and staff 
members, and discuss important issues in their children’s 

schooling experience.  We invite you to come on Friday to 
be a part of these discussions.  We will meet at 8:15 in the 
Community Learning Center Room 182.  If you need help 

finding it, our office staff will be happy to point you in the 
right direction.  See you there! 

School Community Council 
School Community Council (SCC) will meet on 
the monthly in the CLC. SCC meetings are 

open to the public. 

Follow or Friend Mountain View on 

Social Media 

Facebook: @MountainViewSLC.  
Twitter: @mtviewlibrary.  

We hope to see you following us, and we hope 
you invite your friends and family to follow us, as 

well. 

Community Learning Center 

Classes 

Our Community Learner Center is offering 
many classes for students and adults. Please 

stop by the Community Learning Center 
office to pick up a calendar. Anyone in our 

community is welcome to sign up for 
classes. 

http://mountainview.slcschools.org/

